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Sound Wall Construction 

Sound Wall Removal/Relocation – All Sections Rebuilt! 
As part of the SM 101 Express Lanes Project, Caltrans relocated sections of sound walls in the City of San Mateo, adjacent to 
northbound U.S. 101. The sound walls were rebuilt to their previous lengths and heights. Additional activities, such as 
restriping, may occur on city streets near the completed sections of sound wall in the future as part of the project. However, 
Caltrans does not plan to remove sound walls in any other locations for this project. The locations where sound walls were 
relocated are shown on the aerial photos below. 

Thank you to the residents, businesses, and nearby travelers of Bayshore Boulevard for your patience and understanding 
throughout this process! 

Sound Wall Removal/Relocation Locations: 
Newbridge Avenue to Just Past Dakota Avenue (Complete) 

Removal of the sound wall on South Bayshore Boulevard adjacent to U.S. 101, from Newbridge Avenue to just north of Dakota 
Avenue, began April 2020. This section of the sound wall has been rebuilt and is now complete. 

2nd Avenue to Dore Avenue (Complete) 

Removal of the sound wall on South Bayshore Boulevard adjacent to U.S. 101, from 2nd Avenue to Dore Avenue, began March 
2020. This section of the sound wall has been rebuilt and is now complete. 
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Dore Avenue to East Poplar Avenue (Complete) 

Removal of the sound wall on North Bayshore Boulevard adjacent to U.S. 101, from Dore Avenue to East Poplar Avenue, began 
April 2020. This section of the sound wall has been rebuilt and is now complete. 


